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18th July 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Parent Forum and Class Representatives Update!

I am delighted to advise that our Parent Forum and Class Representative group, although
still in its infancy stage, is very much up and running at BHPS. Since November 21, the
group has managed to meet three times and has also recently had three new volunteers
come forward for our vacant areas.

Our aim for this group will be to meet around 4-6 times during the next academic year to talk
about school developments and also gain your valuable feedback from them as your class
representatives.

As this group is still relatively new and relationships within are now becoming more
established, we have asked each representative if they would be willing to continue into the
next academic year and we would like to propose that the current representative remain in
place for 2022-2023. We will need to look for a new member for each of the new Reception
classes, which we will do in September.

All class representatives for the school can be found on the window in your child’s classroom
and I have also included this information on the flyer attached to this email. Of course, if
there are any parents/carers that would like to find out more about joining us, then please
contact Sally Helps at s.helps@bigginhillps.com to arrange a time for an informal discussion.

As a group we have been able to discuss many school development initiatives as well as
receive and respond to important and valuable feedback from you all. We know there is a
way to go with finding an effective way to communicate some of our actions with you,
however, we will look to develop this a little further in the next academic year.
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On behalf of the leadership team, I would like to thank you all for supporting this initiative this
year by providing your feedback to our representatives. Finally, a special ‘thank you’ to our class
representatives for all that they do for the school and for agreeing to remain as their class
representatives for the next academic year.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Lawrence
Deputy Headteacher, SENCo and Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead


